TOWN OF WOODBURY SUPERVISOR'S OFFICE

Date:

September 9, 2022

TO:

Supervisor Thomas J. Burke

Town Clerk Desiree Potvin

From:

Eileen Sutherland

Subject: Budget Modification 2022

Surveillance Storage Server

Chief Watson has requested the following modification to the 2022 Adopted Budget to provide for upgrade of the server to increase surveillance camera storage from 3 months to 6 months to be in compliance with NYS Foil requirements.

The source of financing this upgrade will be a reduction to the appropriation for Workers Compensation.

This is a reallocation of the appropriations approved in the Adopted 2022 Budget and is not an authorization to increase spending.

Increase:

B3120.202 Surveillance Equipment

\$8,133

Decrease:

B9040.800 Workers Compensation

\$8,133